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  	 In the past, the SW.AA students were not specifically evaluated on the PF-SS.  Prior to FA18, students were not required to take the directed practice course.  However, since that time the SW.AA students are required to take this course.   Professionalism is discussed in several topics during the directed practice seminar class. The PF-SS are also encouraged in the classroom for all degree related courses. 
As of FA19, the HS.AAS program changed their site evaluation form to reflect the 12 PF-SS chosen by the college. Moving forward, these skills will be measured on a consistent basis with the SW.AA students and data will be collected. 

